
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2017 4:12 PM 
To: 'mary.sullivan@unitedvoice.org.au'; 'Natasha.Lokteff@unitedvoice.org.au'; 'Roushan Walsh'; 

'Sarah Hills' 
Subject: Re: AM2014/196 and 197 – Part-time and casual employment - Wine Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
Re: AM2014/196 and 197 – Part-time and casual employment 
 
The Vice President proposes to hold a conference in relation to the outstanding issues concerning 
the Wine Industry Award 2010.  
 
The outstanding issue is as follows: 
 

1. The minimum engagement for casual employees in the Wine Industry Award 2010 
 

The Vice President is available preferably at 9am on Tuesday 14 November to conduct such 
conference. 
 
Please advise chambers by 5.00pm Wednesday 11 October 2017 as to your availabilities.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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